
 
 
 

 
 

BLOOMINGDALE BOARD ACTIONS 
Prepared by: 

Village Clerk’s Office 
Irene M. Jones, Village Clerk 

 
A Summary of Recent Actions Taken by the 

Bloomingdale Village Board of Trustees 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING  
 

MONDAY – DECEMBER 17, 2012 
 
 
 

 
 
A RESOLUTION  IN SUPPORT OF THE DUPAGE RIVER SALT CREEK WORKGROUP 
INITIATIVE TO EXCLUDE THE PURCHASE AND USE AND SPECIFICATION OF COAL 
TAR BASED SEALANTS IN MEMBER PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENTS AND 
CONTRACT OPERATIONS BY EXECUTING A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
was adopted. 
 
WARRANT #2 FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER, 2012 in the amount of $915,046.33 
was approved as presented. 
 
VERBAL STAFF REPORTS were presented by Village Administrator Bourke, Finance 
Director/Treasurer Szott, Chief of Police Giammarese and Director of Village Services 
Marchi. 
 

 
 

 


